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July 26, 1995

Prof. Paolo Meazzini and Prof. Ricci
via Silvestro Gherardi
38-00146 Rome, Italy

THIS LETTER SENT VIA AIR MAIL

Congratulations! It is my sincere pleasure to inform you that the Italian Association of
Cognitive-Behavioral Psychology and Psychotherapy has met all of the criteria required to
become an International Associate of the Association for Advancement of Behavior Therapy.
Congratulations!

Please note that we will list Carlo Ricci as President and will change our records in 1996 to list
Dr. Maria Romagnuolo as President. Am I correct that correspondence to Dr. Ricei should be
addressed to I[situto Walden, Via di Campo, Marzio, 12-00186 Roma, Italy? 1 would appreciate
your sending us Dr. Romagnuolo's address too. Thank you,

AABT holds an International Associates Meeting each year at its Annual Convention. We will
have the notice sent to Dr. Ricci that indicates the day, time, and location. Also, we have an
International Associates Dinner on Friday night during our convention. You are most welcome
to attend and to bring a guest. Please note that everyone pays for his/her own dinner.

Enclosed please find a form that lists travel and registration information. We will be sending
Dr. Ricci a copy of our program once it is available.

Again, congratulations. I look forward to working with you both.
Sincerely,
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Mary Jane Eimer, CAE
Executive Director
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i) Philip C. Kendall, Ph.D., International Associates Committee Chair
Christine M. Nezu, Ph.D., Academic and Professional Issues Coordinator
RoseMary Park, Membership Services Manager

29th Annual AABT Convention » November 16-19, 1995 « Washington, DC



